
 
 
 
 
 

Tucson Metro USBC Annual Meeting  

 

May 18, 2025 @ 2pm 

 
Knights of Columbus Kaycee Ballroom 

601 S Tucson Blvd 
 

Join us to elect next year’s Board Members and celebrate bowling in Tucson. 
 

For more information go to www.TucsonMetroUSBC.com or find us on Facebook. 
 

If you have a question, call Steve at (520) 591-0622 
 
 

All Tucson Metro USBC members are invited to attend this Annual Meeting. We 
will be presenting scholarships to our pre-selected youth bowlers, voting on 
Tucson Metro board member positions, electing State and National Delegates and 
discussing Tucson Metro board business. There will be a review of this past year in 
our Annual Meeting Booklet. Guests must be sanctioned with Tucson Metro USBC 
Association to vote. Please check in at the door to receive your voting credentials. 
 
We thank each of you for your continued support and contributions to Tucson 
Metro and the local bowling community. We invite your questions, suggestions, 
concerns and comments and encourage all sanctioned bowlers to attend this 
meeting. We invite you to let us know how we are doing. We hope to see you 
there.  
 

Refreshments will be served. 
 

 

http://www.tucsonmetrousbc.com/

